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Spiritual Abuse

Identification and Response

1 2

3 4

5 6



5/10/2024

2

Unlike physical abuse that often results in bruised bodies, spiritual and pastoral abuse leaves scars on the psyche and soul. It is inflicted by persons 
who are accorded respect and honor in our society by virtue of their role as religious leaders and models of spiritual authority. They base that authority 
on the Bible, the Word of God, and see themselves as shepherds with a sacred trust. But when they violate that trust, when they abuse their authority, 

and when they misuse ecclesiastical power to control and manipulate the flock, the results can be catastrophic. The perversion of power that we see in 
abusive churches disrupts and divides families, fosters an unhealthy dependence of members on the leadership, and creates, ultimately, spiritual 

confusion in the lives of the victims.
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who are accorded respect and honor in our society by virtue of their role as religious leaders and models of spiritual authority. They base that authority 
on the Bible, the Word of God, and see themselves as shepherds with a sacred trust. But when they violate that trust, when they abuse their authority, 

and when they misuse ecclesiastical power to control and manipulate the flock, the results can be catastrophic. The perversion of power that we see in 
abusive churches disrupts and divides families, fosters an unhealthy dependence of members on the leadership, and creates, ultimately, spiritual 

confusion in the lives of the victims.

25 26

27 28

29 30



5/10/2024

6

Unlike physical abuse that often results in bruised bodies, spiritual and pastoral abuse leaves scars on the psyche and soul. It is inflicted by persons 
who are accorded respect and honor in our society by virtue of their role as religious leaders and models of spiritual authority. They base that authority 
on the Bible, the Word of God, and see themselves as shepherds with a sacred trust. But when they violate that trust, when they abuse their authority, 

and when they misuse ecclesiastical power to control and manipulate the flock, the results can be catastrophic. The perversion of power that we see in 
abusive churches disrupts and divides families, fosters an unhealthy dependence of members on the leadership, and creates, ultimately, spiritual 

confusion in the lives of the victims.

Unlike physical abuse that often results in bruised bodies, spiritual and pastoral abuse leaves scars on the psyche and soul. It is inflicted by persons 
who are accorded respect and honor in our society by virtue of their role as religious leaders and models of spiritual authority. They base that authority 
on the Bible, the Word of God, and see themselves as shepherds with a sacred trust. But when they violate that trust, when they abuse their authority, 

and when they misuse ecclesiastical power to control and manipulate the flock, the results can be catastrophic. The perversion of power that we see in 
abusive churches disrupts and divides families, fosters an unhealthy dependence of members on the leadership, and creates, ultimately, spiritual 

confusion in the lives of the victims.

Unlike physical abuse that often results in bruised bodies, spiritual and pastoral abuse leaves scars on the psyche and soul. It is inflicted by persons 
who are accorded respect and honor in our society by virtue of their role as religious leaders and models of spiritual authority. They base that authority 
on the Bible, the Word of God, and see themselves as shepherds with a sacred trust. But when they violate that trust, when they abuse their authority, 

and when they misuse ecclesiastical power to control and manipulate the flock, the results can be catastrophic. The perversion of power that we see in 
abusive churches disrupts and divides families, fosters an unhealthy dependence of members on the leadership, and creates, ultimately, spiritual 

confusion in the lives of the victims.

31 32

33 34

35 36



5/10/2024

7

Unlike physical abuse that often results in bruised bodies, spiritual and pastoral abuse leaves scars on the psyche and soul. It is inflicted by persons 
who are accorded respect and honor in our society by virtue of their role as religious leaders and models of spiritual authority. They base that authority 
on the Bible, the Word of God, and see themselves as shepherds with a sacred trust. But when they violate that trust, when they abuse their authority, 

and when they misuse ecclesiastical power to control and manipulate the flock, the results can be catastrophic. The perversion of power that we see in 
abusive churches disrupts and divides families, fosters an unhealthy dependence of members on the leadership, and creates, ultimately, spiritual 

confusion in the lives of the victims.

37 38

39 40

41 42



5/10/2024

8

Unlike physical abuse that often results in bruised bodies, spiritual and pastoral abuse leaves scars on the psyche and soul. It is inflicted by persons 
who are accorded respect and honor in our society by virtue of their role as religious leaders and models of spiritual authority. They base that authority 
on the Bible, the Word of God, and see themselves as shepherds with a sacred trust. But when they violate that trust, when they abuse their authority, 

and when they misuse ecclesiastical power to control and manipulate the flock, the results can be catastrophic. The perversion of power that we see in 
abusive churches disrupts and divides families, fosters an unhealthy dependence of members on the leadership, and creates, ultimately, spiritual 

confusion in the lives of the victims.

43 44

45 46

47 48



5/10/2024

9
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Unlike physical abuse that often results in bruised bodies, spiritual and pastoral abuse leaves scars on the psyche and soul. It is inflicted by persons 
who are accorded respect and honor in our society by virtue of their role as religious leaders and models of spiritual authority. They base that authority 
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and when they misuse ecclesiastical power to control and manipulate the flock, the results can be catastrophic. The perversion of power that we see in 
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